NOTICE FOR CANCELLATION OF TENDER

PROCUREMENT OF E-MAIL GATEWAY APPLINANCES
TENDER ID: NBP/ITD/PW/23062011/01

It is for information of all concerned that the tender notice for Procurement of E-Mail
Gateway Appliances in NBP having tender ID: NBP/ITD/PW/23062011/01 has been
cancelled.

Note: This advertisement is also available on the websites of PPRA and NBP.
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